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2017 NEWSLETTER NO 5 
 

To all members of NALG-NSW 
 
On Wednesday 26th July, 21 starters, 11 lefties and 10 righties, including one lady participated 
in the 8.00am hit-off at St Michaels. This was a disappointing number considering the course 
and challenge it provides and particularly considering numbers achieved at other events this 
year. It was suggested that the 8.00am hit-off time is an issue for many golfers and your 
committee would like to hear from you if you consider this to be an issue so that we do not 
schedule similar hit-off times in the future. We are always interested in feed-back on the events 
conducted. 
 
St Michaels was in very good order considering the recent dry spell with plenty of run on the 
fairways and hard, fast true greens. Apart from a couple of stand-outs the course won the day.  
 
Amended results were; 
 
Lefties Winner   Dennis Allen     38 points  
 
Runner-up    Warwick Stanwell    35 points 
 
2 Ball Best Ball Winners  Graham Everett and Jo-anne Montague  44 points 
 
Visitor Winner   Greg Rapmund    32 poin 
 
 
 
NTP 5rd    Col Aldrick 
 
NTP 12th    Barry Meares 
 
Longest Drive   Dennis Allen  
 
 
 
 

The Tony Barr annual point score event 
 

The leader-board after the St Michaels event is as  follows; 
  
Dennis Allen 29 points 
Colin Aldrick 26  
Warwick Stanwell 21 
Bruce Richardson 20  
Peter Aroney 18 
John Spargo 17 

PATRON: Doug Crosby OAM 
PRESIDENT: Rex Langthorne AM 
CAPTAIN: Mike Simon 
SECRETARY: Peter Sheridan 
 

LIFE MEMBERS: 
Doug Crosby – OAM 
Terry Lennox 
John Kable 
Don Harding 
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Next Event 
 
Our next event will be at Twin Creeks on September 7th our Annual State Championships. The 
entry form can be found at www.nalg-nsw.org.au/events-programme  
This is always a great day on a testing lay-out. Lunch is provided. 
 
Note: The end of year event will be held at Long Reef on Thursday 30th November with a 
middle of the day hit-off. We look forward to a good field at this popular location. 
 
Other Important dates for 2017 

 
The ACT Division will be hosting our National Championships October 29th to November 3rd at 
Federal and Yowani courses. Details and entry forms can be found at www.nalg-act.org.au 

 Whilst entries have officially closed you may still be able to get a start if interested. 
 

 
A quote from Lord Robertson “My favourite shots are the practice swing and the conceded 
putt. The rest can never be mastered”. 
 
 
Good golfing. 
 
 
Rex Langthorne AM - President 

 
 


